
Faculty Association Agenda 

Meeting with Dr. King and Kristen Spizzirri 

Wednesday, September 23, 2020 

 

I.  Welcome 

II. Covid Concerns 
a. My main concern is with the covid notification protocols. I’ve now had several students 

inform me that they were missing class due to exposure or being quarantined. We need 

to be notified of this by a coach or administrator first.  

b. Many of us would like notification of COVID-19 cases on campus including for 
faculty, staff, and students.  Weekly updates would be awesome, as well as 
knowing what buildings/rooms the infected have been in. 

III. Voter Registration-My only thought I would like to share is to see if our college could 
put together some program or procedure that would help our students register to 
vote.  It could be as little as providing voter registration cards during post COVID-19 
times or now informing students of websites where they could access online 
registration forms during our COVID-19 pandemic. 

IV. Pay Periods 
V. Mistake on Summer Pay 
VI. Contracts- The question is "what about contracts? It's the fifth week of the semester." 

 


